
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 3rd October 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have great pleasure in informing you that your child is included in the Rock and Roll Singing Day on 

Wednesday 22nd October at the Broadway Theatre, Peterborough. 

You can now book your tickets for the performance at 5:00pm on that day from the website 

www.peterboroughmvchoir.org.uk   

The children will need to arrive at school in the morning as normal in full school uniform, with a coat, 

packed lunch, drink and afternoon snack. You will be able to pick your child up after the performance at 

about 6:00pm. 

Your child will be bringing home the words and a CD of the music to be able to practice the songs at home. 

Any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Miller or Mr Burnham. 

We look forward to a fun and rewarding day. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller   Mr K Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


